
Symposium 13

The 13th in the series of symposia 
on Environmental Concerns in Rights-
of-Way Management is coming to 
Charlotte, North Carolina October 1–13, 
2021. The 12th symposium, held in Denver, 
Colorado attracted over 400 participants 
that heard over 120 international researchers, 
environmental specialists, ROW managers, 
regulators and other stakeholders present the 
latest information on technology, regulation, 
wildlife and their habitats, and many other topics 
related to the construction, maintenance and use 
of electric and gas utilities, highways, pipelines 
and railway corridors. 

Mark your calendars and plan to attend the 
symposium. If you have information to share with 
the industry, please watch for the Call for Papers 
and submit your proposal.

For more information visit 
www.Rights-of-Way.org
Hosted by the Utility Arborist Association
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